
Glassboro Public Schools 
 

 
 

MEMO 

 

 

To:  Mark Silverstein  

 

From: Lisa Ridgway 

   

Date: May 17, 2021 

 

Re: Resolution – Alyssa’s Law/School Security Grant 

 

 

On December 16, 2020, the Board passed a resolution approving the submission and acceptance 

upon approval of the 2020-21 Security Grant in the amount of $104,313.  The state has decided 

that they would like language added to the resolution and all districts that have applied for the 

Alyssa’s Law/School Security Grant must approve a new resolution that contains mandated 

language.  Our application for the grant has been approved pending the passage of the new 

resolution. 

 

New Resolution 

 

Be It Resolved that the Glassboro Board of Education does hereby recognize submission of the 

Alyssa’s Law/School Security Grant application as approved on December 16, 2020.  The 

purpose of this grant application is to purchase additional strobes, readers, door controllers, 

replacement doors and additional cameras for the district in the amount not to exceed $104,313; 

and 

 

Be It Further Resolved that the Glassboro Board of Education affirms the submission of the 

grant application and if it is determined that the proposed work exceeds the school districts’ 

grant allocation that there would either be local funds available or modify the scope of work to 

be performed. 


